## Springtime is Golf time!



## To the Members and Friends of Huletts Golf Club

## Dear Friends,

We want to thank you for your past support and urge all homeowners family members and others to join as your support is needed to operate and maintain our golf course.

As usual the winter has been hard on the course and it will require special treatment to remedy the damage. We will again employ professional help to treat the fairways and greens.

Thanks to the Skip Linhart tournament and other fund raising events as well as some generous donations the golf committee has voted to maintain the same fees as last year as follows:

Homeowners (including children under 18)	\$250.00
Widows, Widowers and Singles over 18	\$155.00
Non-Homeowners Family	\$190.00

Make checks payable to: Huletts Golf Club

Mail to: Robert D. Quick

(by 06/01/10 PO Box 161

Huletts Landing, NY 12841

Thank you in advance and hope to see you in the Spring!

Bob Quick